Headteacher
John Galvin

Petworth C of E Primary School
South Grove, Petworth,

West Sussex, GU28 OEE

Tel: 01798 342369

Fax: 01798 343195

E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk

15™ February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

D

School Council have met recently and have

decided on how they would like to raise

E money for Red Nose day. We had a clear

Y winner amongst the school and the children

all voted for PJ day! Therefore, on Friday

18™ March the children are welcome to

come to school in their PJs. We kindly ask that each child
brings £2 as a donation for the Red Nose Day charities.

Kind regards,

Miss Langham
Beech Class Teacher
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